The Eco Committee and the Language Ambassadors have decided to organize a competition.

Next Friday, October 13th we will be celebrating “Shwmae, Su mae” day at school. This is a               campaign to start every conversation in Welsh with the words Shwmae Sumae (How are you?)!!

The Language Ambassadors are very keen to celebrate this day at school by organzing a competition to create a Welsh hat/cap or headwear. The Eco Committee had also discussed organizing a similar competition to create a hat using recyclable materials. So, they have decided to work together and combine both ideas.


Create a Welsh themed hat/cap/head wear out of recyclable materials


and wear it to school next Friday, October 13th.





The Eco Committee and the Language Ambassadors will adjudicate the hats. 


There will be prizes for the winners in each year group.   








